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December 2009            Have a Very Merry Christmas, a Happy New Year and Eid Mubarak
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Every Christmas it’s traditional for the Secretary of State to get Santa to drop a present round to every teacher’s house. In recent years you have eagerly ripped off the wrapping paper to find the Performance Management Game, the Performance - Related Pay Jokebook, the Ofsted Inspector dressing-up outfit and, my favourite, your own individual League Table Chart for your bedroom wall to watch your school’s rise and fall.

Now, I don’t think I’m giving away any secrets when I tell you that under the tree this Christmas you’ll find a very small present, not much more than a piece of paper really. But don’t be disappointed, it’s a lovely gift. A Licence to Teach! It will prove you are a teacher and will complete your collection of things to keep you on your toes. I’m sorry you won’t be able to use it till next September, but at least that gives you something to look forward to.
Merry Christmas

We think it’s time we stopped this particular Santa and others like him from coming down our chimneys at all.

Hazel Danson has been nominated by Bradford District NUT for the position of Deputy General Secretary of the Union.
 A primary school teacher in Kirklees, she is a very experienced officer of the Union and has been a National Executive member for 11 years. If elected Hazel would work to:

reduce workload; resist worsening of pensions; stop privatisation; oppose racism and prejudice; improve Union support for local officers and school reps; build professional unity; restore the professional status of teachers. Hazel has also been at the forefront of the campaign against SATs.


Like to join a group of people concerned with practical steps to benefit the environment?  

Climate Solidarity is a two-year campaign set up by trade unions to encourage members to make changes in their own lives and  communities which will benefit the environment (and cut their own living costs). Local Action Groups focus on one of the following areas and investigate ways of making a difference:

· lower  fuel bills
· cosy homes 
· smarter commuting
· getting more from the car 
· healthy and local
· waste not – want not
For details go to www.climatesolidarity.org.uk

Bradford Council has decided to bring Education Services back in-house rather than renewing the contract with SERCO.  They now have to ask Ed Balls’ permission since at the moment there is a direction in place that these services have to be outsourced.
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A BIG THANK-YOU


to all our School Reps, from all at the NUT office.  We know how much time you all put into keeping things on an even keel in school.  We will be contacting you in January with dates when we’ll be providing Reps’ Training.  If you have particular issues or a particularly convenient time or date for this training, please email � HYPERLINK "mailto:deane@bradfordnut.org" ��deane@bradfordnut.org�





YOU HAVE THE RIGHT TO TRAINING
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VOTE FOR HAZEL








BRADFORD NUT, 22 EDMUND STREET, BRADFORD, BD5 0BH

TEL:01274 414664/FAX: 01274 414665

e-mail: “name”@bradfordnut.org   website www.bradfordnut.org

If you would like future copies of Newsletters emailing to you, 
please contact the office with your email address.


